
Dear Colleague 

NASUWT Notice Board Pack  

Please find enclosed your copy of the latest Notice Board Pack – a resource to support 
you in ensuring that the NASUWT notice board in your workplace is attractive, 
informative and regularly updated with relevant content. 

A well-maintained and up-to-date NASUWT notice board is vital in helping to: 

• recruit and organise members effectively in the workplace by showing the Union 
is actively supporting its members; and  

• keep our members up to date and informed of the work of the Union in their 
workplace, locally, regionally and nationally. 

The Union produces a range of materials throughout the year that can be used to 
refresh your notice board and keep members engaged. This pack contains some 
longer-term materials that you can localise and update as needed. 

While there is no statutory right for facilities for union representatives, except 
for representatives engaged in duties related to collective redundancies and the 
transfer of undertakings, the NASUWT has negotiated agreements with most 
employers. 

Employers should, where practical, make available to union representatives the 
facilities necessary for them to perform their duties efficiently and to 
communicate effectively with their members, other representatives and full-
time officers, including access to notice boards. (ACAS) 

The enclosed What’s in the Notice Board Pack? leaflet suggests how the contents of 
the pack can be used. 

Thanks as ever for your continuing hard work on behalf of our Union and its members. 

Best regards 
 
 
 
 
Dr Patrick Roach 
General Secretary 
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